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Cr Krista Adams 
Chair of Public & Active Transport and Economic & Tourism Development Committee 
Via Email – hollandpark.ward@bcc.qld.gov.au 
 
 
 
Dear Cr Krista Adams 
 
The CBD BUG would like to meet with you to discuss the proposed Melbourne St Bus Stops to 
be constructed as part of the Brisbane Metro Project. We view this as a once in a generation 
opportunity to reconstruct Melbourne St as a truly 21

st
 century street that is welcoming and 

functional to everyone and that is world class. In this vision we strongly believe Melbourne St 
will not be world class without protected bikelanes. For this reason we would prefer to meet 
with you before the 22

nd
 of October 2019 when I (Donald Campbell) will be addressing the 

council on this matter. 
 
Looking forward to your reply 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Donald Campbell 
Co-convenor 
Brisbane CBD BUG 
28 August 2019 
Ph 0402 609 723 
 
 
 


